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Fire Extinguisher Training 
LAST CALL! 
ChEEST is collaborating with the UH Fire 
Marshal’s Office to provide fire extinguisher 
training to those in the department that may 
be interested. The last training session will 
be held next Friday, May 6th between 1:00 
and 2:30 PM and will include a brief 
presentation (room 144E) followed by a 
hands-on demonstration. Attendance is 
capped at 20 persons per session. 
 
Sign up link below: 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/
1cHGdJA_rqiq6WzQuZDOPiQ7ICuIjeE
MSND64mwct_Yw/edit#gid=0 
 
 

 

 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR NEW 
OFFICERS!!!! 
Safety officer or not, we are looking for 
students that would like to join our team! 
 
We are looking for safety coordinators who 
would like to take up safety officer positions 
within our team (i.e. chair, co-chair, 
secretary, treasurer, safety audit coordinator, 
communications officer, event planner, or 
web designer). Please fill out the Google 
Form to indicate whether you are interested 
in any positions. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out 
to Austin Morales at 
amoral41@central.uh.edu.  

Safety Inspection Spring 2022: 
Winners 
they can be addressed to improve research 
practices within 
 
Upcoming Event December 
2022: Laboratory visits 
Responsible: Laboratory safety officers 
When: First week of December 2022 
 
We believe, that one of the most 
fundamental ways to improve laboratory 
safety is to visit each lab and better 
understand what your research looks like. 
Furthermore, we would like to discuss 
prevalent safety issues and hear your 
thoughts on how they can be addressed to 
improve research practices within the 
department. To this end, we want to continue 
our biannual peer-to-peer safety audits, 
where you can provide a short safety-
oriented tour of your lab to members of our 
team. While we intend to address several 
formalities and questions during these visits, 
they are solely intended to be informal 
audits. As such, these audits will function 
more as conversation starters rather than 
ways to administer citations or collect 
documentation.  
 
We’ll reach out to each safety officer with a 
wide range of dates for this visit. 
 
There will be awards this year!  
 
 
Have a question? Need some 
clarifications? Contact us at 
UHChESST@gmail.com  
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